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Thursday 16th January 2025 

NSPCC Number Day: Friday 14th February  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are excited to announce that the school will be taking 
part in the NSPCC Number Day on Friday 14th February, to 
share awareness of the fantastic work and support the 
NSPCC does to help our local community and the rest of the 
UK.  

As a school, we will be taking part in a number of activities 
across the day which includes: 

 A school assembly about the reasons behind the NSPCC Number Day and what the NSPCC stands 
for.  

 A range of activities and projects linked to the subject of maths within their classes and year 
groups. 

 A chance to take part in some maths-inspired competitions to help collect tokens for their school 
house.  

How can you support us at home? 

The children will also be able to dress up in an outfit or costume inspired by numbers. Please see some 
images below to help you generate some of your own ideas.  

 

We are going to ask that children do not bring money in to donate to the NSPCC at school, as we are 
aware we have already collected for several charities already this year. However, if you wish to donate, 
you can do so by clicking on the link below.  

Donate to Charity Online | Give to NSPCC today | NSPCC 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or 
the school office.  

Regards 

 

Miss Westwood  
Deputy Principal 


